
 

 

 

 

Dear, Parent/carer 

We are proud to offer the opportunity for your daughter to attend the SSE Wildcats sessions. 

An SSE Wildcats Centre aims to be a safe environment where girls can have fun, develop 

new skills and create foundations for a lifelong love of sport. 

Every week, girls aged 5 – 11 will be given the opportunity to get involved in football through 

fun sessions that encourage friendships, character-building and fitness/healthy lifestyle. 

There are hundreds of SSE Wildcats Centres across the country, all helping us achieve the 
goal of doubling women and girls’ football participation by 2020. 
 
Details of the session can be found below: 
 
The SSE Wildcats Centre will take place: 
At: King James’s School, Knaresborough. 
When: Every Monday from 14th September 2020 6pm to 7pm 
Pick up & drop off location: Please park at the School car park at the right hand side and 
walk down to the new 3g Pitch behind the Sports Hall. 
Cost just £3 per session. 
 

 
For any more information regarding this programme please contact: 
Abigail.lee@leedsunited.com 

 
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Abigail Lee 
Senior Women & Girls Officer 
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